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Comments: Attention Payette National Forest Supervisor,

 

I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as it will directly impact me and my access

to the backcountry.

 

I am opposed to the mine and the damage it is doing to our wildlife, land and water. I would like to see this

program shut down.

 

Yours,

 

Laurie Warren


